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11.2 

REPORT 9 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Heritage Advisory Committee presents its ninth report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

HAC-0064-2021 

That the deputation and associated presentation by Kristina Martens and Annie Veilleux, ASI 

Heritage regarding Conserving Heritage Landscapes, be received. 

(HAC-0064-2021) 

 

HAC-0065-2021 

That the deputation by Barry Pollock, Resident in relation to the Corporate Report dated 

September 28, 2021 entitled “Proposed Heritage Designation of 60 Cumberland Drive (Ward 

1)”, be received. 

(HAC-0065-2021) 

 

HAC-0066-2021 

That the property at 60 Cumberland Drive be designated under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage 

Act for its design, physical and contextual value and that the appropriate City officials be 

authorized and directed to take the necessary action to give effect thereto as per the report 

dated September 28, 2021 from the Acting Commissioner of Community Services. 

(HAC-0066-2021) 

 

HAC-0067-2021 

That the Memorandum dated September 16, 2021  from Paul Damaso, Director, Culture 

Division, entitled "1207 Lorne Park Road (Ward 2)", be received. 

(HAC-0067-2021) 

 

HAC-0068-2021 

That the Memorandum dated October 4, 2021 from Martha Cameron, Legislative Coordinator 

entitled “Draft Final Report Conserving Heritage Landscapes Project”, be received. 

(HAC-0068-2021) 

 

 


